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PHOBOS Cu+Cu 200 GeV

~470M



PHOBOS Cu+Cu 62.4 & 22.5 GeV

~110M

~20M



Thank You
And we owe you guys a bottle of scotch & some wine... 
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PAC Recommendations 9/10/04PAC Recommendations 9/10/04
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PHOBOS Request for 400+ GeVPHOBOS Request for 400+ GeV

Correct for Correct for 
leading particlesleading particles
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PHOBOS Request for 400+ GeVPHOBOS Request for 400+ GeV

Universality of Universality of 
particle production?particle production?

But these pointsBut these points
dondon’’t seem to fitt seem to fit
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PHOBOS Request for 400+ GeVPHOBOS Request for 400+ GeV
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dN/ddN/d⎜⎜ in Au+Auin Au+Au
PHOBOS p+p PreliminaryPHOBOS p+p PreliminaryWe have better statisticsWe have better statistics

AND systematics thanAND systematics than
UA5 (only existing 4UA5 (only existing 4��

measurements up to now)measurements up to now)

UA5 had O(1000UA5 had O(1000’’s) eventss) events
at every energyat every energy

We have better coverage,We have better coverage,
statistics statistics →→ systematicssystematics
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QuickTime™ and a
TIFF (LZW) decompressor

are needed to see this picture.

Believe it or not,Believe it or not,
this informationthis information

is already eligibleis already eligible
to add to Particleto add to Particle

Data BookData Book……

Unintended ConsequencesUnintended Consequences
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Unintended ConsequencesUnintended Consequences
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When do we need it?When do we need it?
• We are in our last year as PHOBOS

• Not official decision yet, but a very likely outcome of DOE budget

• Personnel will be decreasing rapidly after Cu+Cu run
• Departures of key staff`
• Shift of efforts of local support to PHENIX & ATLAS

• Prefer to take O(1 day) of data as early as possible
• Magnet off, of course!

• However, if other experiments will benefit from waiting until 
end June, this may be optimal for the program
• We would be fine about doing 400+ GeV p+p in late June

• Fixing date is highest priority, to facilitate planning for 
reviving PHOBOS for 400 GeV
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